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Located on the Spree Island, in the heart of the former east Berlin, the building had initially ... the
restoration of the Neues Museum followed a principle of conservation rather than reconstruction ...
Neues Museum
Berlin to Hainich National Park Drivers can travel via scenic roads that skim past nature reserves and
wiggle through the conservation ... the striking Vitra Design Museum, which has buildings ...

During World War 2 the Neues Museum was almost completely destroyed. Now, on the Berlin Museum Island
with its tremendous diversity of demands for the restoration it has become the classic example for the
preservation of historic monuments. It is rebuilt due to the plans of the world renown architect David
Chipperfield. The great reopening of this building (a main work of the Schinkel scholar Friedrich August
Stueler) is scheduled for March 2009. The present book shows the history from its origins under Frederic
Wilhelm IV of Prussia, the various phases of conversation and restoration of the war-ruin during the
different systems after war to the considerations of preservation, modern building technique and current
utilization.
This book, edited by David Chipperfield, documents his most important project to date: the Neues Museum,
the centrepiece of the Berlin Museumsinsel. Here he connects the old and new in a completely novel way.
As he says himself, he proceeded like a painter, who painstakingly considers every dab of paint.
Photographs by Candida Höfer show the rooms after their completion and before they were furnished. As
Höfer avoided using artificial light, the rooms are bathed in a soft natural light. These critical
moments are perfectly reproduced in the book as matt colour plates. The photographer is inspired by the
empty rooms and grandiose corridors of space to then dedicate her attention to the architects
interventions. This artistic-photographic documentation is complemented by texts from wellknown
architects, architectural historians, art historians and conservation architects. They highlight the
fundamental principles of the project of conservation and complementation. Kenneth Frampton discusses
the almost historical endeavour to restore such a building and responds to Chipperfields architectural
interventions, purely abstract forms that avoid any trace of kitsch. Joseph Rykwert describes the
fragmented history of which this building is evidence, thanks to its many layers. An interview with
David Chipperfield byWolfgangWolters imparts insights into the problems and questions that the
restoration posed, and in his contribution, ThomasWeski takes a closer look at Candida Höfers
photography. In addition, a chronology offers an overview of the history of the building, the request
for proposals for its reconstruction and the restoration itself.
David Chipperfield's spectacular reconstruction of the Neues Museum marks a further stage in the
conservation and modernisation of the Museum Island in Berlin. The original museum, erected from 1841 to
1859 to designs by Friedrich August Stüler, was itself a notable attraction, celebrated for its use of
the latest construction technology and for its conception as a total work of art in which architecture,
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pictorial imagery and the exhibits worked together to acquaint visitors with 'exotic' cultures ranging
from the ancient world to the more recent past. All parts of the building that survived the Second World
War and a half-century of neglect as a ruin have been carefully conserved. They are joined by
outstanding modern additions made in sympathy with the original. The Neues Museum can now take its place
as a building worthy of the UNESCO World Heritage site. This book traces the genesis of the building,
describes its former and current splendour and explains its significance. The author also outlines the
heated debate over the right way to reconstruct the museum.
Over recent decades, many museums, galleries and historic sites around the world have enjoyed an
unprecedented level of large-scale investment in their capital infrastructure, in building
refurbishments and new gallery displays. This period has also seen the creation of countless new purposebuilt museums and galleries, suggesting a fundamental re-evaluation of the processes of designing and
shaping of museums. Museum Making: Narratives, Architectures, Exhibitions examines this re-making by
exploring the inherently spatial character of narrative in the museum and its potential to connect on
the deepest levels with human perception and imagination. Through this uniting theme, the chapters
explore the power of narratives as structured experiences unfolding in space and time as well as the use
of theatre, film and other technologies of storytelling by contemporary museum makers to generate
meaningful and, it is argued here, highly effective and affective museum spaces. Contributions by an
internationally diverse group of museum and heritage professionals, exhibition designers, architects and
artists with academics from a range of disciplines including museum studies, theatre studies,
architecture, design and history cut across traditional boundaries including the historical and the
contemporary and together explore the various roles and functions of narrative as a mechanism for the
creation of engaging and meaningful interpretive environments.
The book contributes to a recontextualization of authenticity by investigating how this value is
created, reenacted, and assigned. Over the course of the last century, authenticity figured as the major
parameter for the evaluation of cultural heritage. It was adopted in local and international charters
and guidelines on architectural conservation in Europe, South and East Asia. Throughout this period, the
concept of authenticity was constantly redefined and transformed to suit new cultural contexts and local
concerns. This volume presents colonial and postcolonial discourses, opinions, and experiences in the
field of architectural heritage conservation and the use of site-specific practices based on
representative case studies presented by art historians, architects, anthropologists, and
conservationists from Germany, Nepal, India, China, and Japan. With more than 180 illustrations and a
collection of terminologies in German, English, Sanskrit, Hindi, Nevari and Nepali, classical Chinese
and standard Mandarin, and Japanese, these cross-cultural investigations document the processual reconfiguration of the notion of authenticity. They also show that approaches to authenticity can be
specified with key analytical categories from transcultural studies: appropriation, transformation, and,
in some cases, refusal.
In 2008, the Berlin Antikensammlung initiated a project with the J. Paul Getty Museum to conserve a
group of ancient funerary vases from southern Italy. Monumental in scale and richly decorated, these
magnificent vessels were discovered in hundreds of fragments in the early nineteenth century at Ceglie,
near Bari. Acquired by a Bohemian diplomat, they were reconstructed in the Neapolitan workshop of
Raffaele Gargiulo, who was considered one of the leading restorers of antiquities in Europe. His methods
exemplify what was referred to as “une perfection dangereuse,” an approach to reassembly and repainting
that made it difficult to distinguish what was ancient and what was modern. Bringing together archival
documentation and technical analyses, this volume provides a comprehensive study of the vases and their
treatment from the nineteenth century up to today. In addition to lavish illustrations, two in-depth
essays on the history of the vases and on Gargiulo’s work, as well as detailed conservation notes for
each object, this publication also features the first English translation of Gargiulo’s original text on
his understanding as to how ancient Greek vases were manufactured. This is the companion volume to an
exhibition on view at the Getty Villa, from November 19, 2014, to May 11, 2015, and then at the
Antikensammlung, Staatliche Museen zu Berlin from June 17, 2016, to June 18, 2017.
Shortlisted for the 2014 SAHGB Alice Davis Hitchcock Medallion. In many cities across the world,
particularly in Europe, old buildings form a prominent part of the built environment, and we often take
it for granted that their contribution is intrinsically positive. How has that widely-shared belief come
about, and is its continued general acceptance inevitable? Certainly, ancient structures have long been
treated with care and reverence in many societies, including classical Rome and Greece. But only in
modern Europe and America, in the last two centuries, has this care been elaborated and energised into a
forceful, dynamic ideology: a 'Conservation Movement', infused with a sense of historical destiny and
loss, that paradoxically shared many of the characteristics of Enlightenment modernity. The close interrelationship between conservation and modern civilisation was most dramatically heightened in periods of
war or social upheaval, beginning with the French Revolution, and rising to a tragic climax in the 20thcentury age of totalitarian extremism; more recently the troubled relationship of 'heritage' and global
commercialism has become dominant. Miles Glendinning's new book authoritatively presents, for the first
time, the entire history of this architectural Conservation Movement, and traces its dramatic
fluctuations in ideas and popularity, ending by questioning whether its recent international ascendancy
can last indefinitely.
Structural interventions to historic buildings are however an integral part of the effort to select and
update their design, historic and cultural values. Structural Design in Building Conservation deals with
such design issues and shows how technical choices integrate with the planning and architectural
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outcomes in a conservation project. It brings together theory with current conservation technology,
discussing the possibilities of structural details and strategies in architectural expression and is
particularly directed at students of architectural conservation technology and practicing engineers and
architects-Exploring the ambiguities of how we define the word 'culture' in our global society, this book
identifies its imprint on architectural ideas. It examines the historical role of the cultural in
architectural production and expression, looking at meaning and communication, tracing the formations of
cultural identities. Chapters written by international academics in history, theory and philosophy of
architecture, examine how different modes of representation throughout history have drawn profound
meanings from cultural practices and beliefs. These are as diverse as the designs they inspire and
include religious, mythic, poetic, political, and philosophical references.
Egypt's sun queen magnificently revealed in a new book by renowned Egyptologist, Aidan Dodson During the
last half of the fourteenth century BC, Egypt was perhaps at the height of its prosperity. It was
against this background that the “Amarna Revolution” occurred. Throughout, its instigator, King
Akhenaten, had at his side his Great Wife, Nefertiti. When a painted bust of the queen found at Amarna
in 1912 was first revealed to the public in the 1920s, it soon became one of the great artistic icons of
the world. Nefertiti's name and face are perhaps the best known of any royal woman of ancient Egypt and
one of the best recognized figures of antiquity, but her image has come in many ways to overshadow the
woman herself. Nefertiti’s current world dominion as a cultural and artistic icon presents an
interesting contrast with the way in which she was actively written out of history soon after her own
death. This book explores what we can reconstruct of the life of the queen, tracing the way in which she
and her image emerged in the wake of the first tentative decipherment of Egyptian hieroglyphs during the
1820s–1840s, and then took on the world over the next century and beyond. All indications are that her
final fate was a tragic one, but although every effort was made to wipe out Nefertiti's memory after her
death, modern archaeology has rescued the queen-pharaoh from obscurity and set her on the road to
today’s international status.
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